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The New York IFT and the Meadowlands Exposition Center (MEC) are closely monitoring 

the latest developments regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) globally and any impact 

it may have on the NYIFT Suppliers Day & Career Fair. The health and safety of our 

guests is our top priority. The NYIFT Suppliers Day, Career Fair & Technical Seminar will 

proceed as planned and will be held on Wednesday, March 25, 2020.  

The NYIFT Suppliers Day & Career Fair is a regional show. We have no exhibitors from 

overseas and only a handful of exhibitors from Canada. Most of our attendees are from 

the East Coast / tristate area.  

To view a list of current exhibitors please visit: https://nyift.org/2020-nyift-exhibitors/ 

The Meadowlands Expo Center is also closely monitoring the latest developments 

regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19). They have advised us that through public health 

organizations such as the Center for Disease Control (CDC) and the World Health 

Organization (WHO), they are staying abreast of the latest updates and developments as 

they occur. The Expo Center will continue to be guided by the prevention and best 

practices recommendations of these organizations, in conjunction with their local public 

health officials. 

The MEC is also being supported by ASM Global corporate resources to ensure that they 

implement operational best practices throughout their network of facilities. 

We look forward to seeing everyone at the NYIFT Suppliers Day & Career Fair on 

Wednesday, March 25 and will continue to share the most up to date information possible, 

to ensure a positive show experience for every attendee and exhibitor of the 2020 NYIFT 

Suppliers Day & Career Fair! 
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